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ITEM 8.01     OTHER EVENTS. 
 
         CenterPoint Energy, Inc. ("CenterPoint Energy") announced that the time 
allowed for further appeals of the Texas Public Utility Commission's ("PUC") 
financing order had expired on August 19, 2005 and no party to the proceeding 
had filed an appeal. This clears the way for its electric transmission and 
distribution subsidiary, CenterPoint Energy Houston Electric, LLC ("CEHE"), to 
issue what is expected to be more than $1.8 billion in transition bonds. CEHE 
expects to complete the bond issuance in the fourth quarter of this year, 
subject to, among other matters, market conditions, the completion of 
documentation and rating agency reviews, receipt of a favorable tax ruling or 
other assurance as to tax treatment and an order from the SEC under the Public 
Utility Holding Company Act of 1935 (if bonds are issued prior to February 2006, 
the effective date for repeal of that act). 
 
         Transition bonds allow CEHE to recover the stranded cost portion of its 
true-up balance that the PUC has found it is entitled to recover in the 
transition to a competitive retail electric market. Under the PUC's financing 
order authorizing the issuance of these bonds, the principal and interest on the 
bonds is recovered under a transition charge. This charge is added to the 
electric delivery rate paid by retail electric providers to CEHE for power 
delivered to Houston-area customers. The transition charge will begin when the 
bonds are sold. Interest authorized under the financing order continues to 
accrue until the bonds are sold, and has the effect of increasing the principal 
amount of bonds that can be issued. 
 
         In anticipation of potential delays in issuing transition bonds caused 
by appeals, CEHE established a $1.31 billion backstop credit facility (LIBOR + 
75 basis points) in March 2005. It will be drawn if sufficient transition bonds 
have not been issued by the November 11, 2005 maturity date of a $1.31 billion 
term loan. If drawn, this backstop facility would term-out for two years. 
Drawings under the backstop facility would be repaid with proceeds from the 
transition bond offering when it is completed. 
 
           CAUTIONARY STATEMENT REGARDING FORWARD-LOOKING INFORMATION 
 
         This report includes forward-looking statements. Actual events and 
results may differ materially from those projected. The statements in this 
report regarding timing and other aspects of the bond issuance that are not 
historical facts are forward-looking statements. Factors that could affect 
CenterPoint Energy's ability to complete the bond issuance include those 
discussed above, general market conditions and other factors discussed in 
CenterPoint Energy's and its subsidiaries' Form 10-Ks for the period ended 
December 31, 2004, Form 10-Qs for the periods ended March 31 and June 30, 2005, 
and other filings with the SEC. 
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